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Dear Friends,

Thank you for being a partner with us in December through your prayers and
encouragement. December as we all know, is special time of celebrating Christ’s
birth (which we believe we can celebrate all year through our life and words.). It was
also a time of ministry which you were a part of, which we are grateful and humbled
by your partnership.

In early and middle of December we were able to have 34 coaching sessions
via Zoom and was in three pulpits on Sundays. One of those churches was Colon
Baptist where we gave an update on our ministry. Colon Baptist was where Ken met
Pam, where we got married, and where we started working with youth using the
Word of Life tools as we shared in our November letter.

We were able to spend time with family with a week of vacation with Faith,
Anthony, Rebecca, and Luke. Plus, a special time over Christmas in Toledo, OH
with Faith and Anthony’s family and with Kenny and Charlotte’s family in PA over
New Years Eve.

Thank you again for allowing us to minister in 2024. Each milestone below was
for the Glory of God and the fruit of your investment of prayer and love shown
toward us in 2024.

« To train and build into missionaries, pastors and youth leaders in Australia and New
Zealand last February, Nassau last September, Philippines and Korea last
November.

« To coach 26 different missionaries of which 9 graduated to their ministry countries.
(total 438 sessions)

« To preach 40 Sundays here and overseas

« To see 30 Teens and adults trust Christ through personal interaction.

To mentor two young pastors.

Please pray as:
« We continue to coach missionaries each week.
« We plan out our 2025 ministrv schedule.
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« We might fill pulpits each week.

» Ken teaches teens each Wednesday in Kenton, Ohio.

 Ken receives training in February and March to better minister to veteran
missionaries.

Love ya much!

Ken and Pam Dady
International Coach to Missionaries and Local Churches

(a) Word of Life

International Ministries
529 N Main Box 430
Bellefontaine, OH 43311
c: 937-935-0215
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